Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Summer term at Mayfield. As our History focus is 'From Stone Age to Iron Age' we are going to be using our Out and About time on a Monday to have a go at cave painting, stone age cooking and den building. Please make sure your children are dressed appropriately for the weather. We have lots to look forward to over the next term and hope it will be a very happy and successful final term for your child in Year 3.

In this letter we aim to give you an indication of what your child will be covering in the curriculum this term, as well as other information, which we hope you will find useful.

Year: 3 Term:5 and 6	Changes in Britain from the Stone Age to Iron Age	
	Summer 1	Summer 2
English	Stone Age Boy Littlenose- story telling Non-fiction	Recount Guided Reading
Maths	Fractions (continued) Money Time	Shape Statistics
Science	Rocks, fossils and soil	Animals including humans: Maintaining health
History	Stone Age to Iron Age	
R.E.	Churches	Sacred writings
P.E.	Gymnastics Cricket	Swimming Athletics
P.S.H.E	Diversity and communities	Personal Safety
Music	Recorders	Recorders
Computing	Desktop publishing	Programming - events and actions
DT	Making Bags	Making Soup
French	Parts of the body Counting to 31	Clothes Months

Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing with them for the weather. On hot, sunny days, please ensure that your child has sun protection with them in school that they can apply themselves. They will also need a sun hat and plenty of water. On cooler, drizzlier days, they will need coats and waterproofs. We continue to have Out and About sessions on Monday afternoons.

PE lessons will be on **Wednesday** (gymnastics / swimming) and **Friday** (outdoor). It is very important the children have suitable footwear, and change for PE. Long hair should be tied back and earrings should be removed.

As you can see, we have a busy and interesting term ahead of us! We are very much looking forward to working with you and your children.

If you have any immediate concerns about your child we are happy to discuss these with you. Please arrange an appointment to meet your child's class teacher via Zoom at a convenient time. Feel free to contact us directly at dtaylor@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk, lemoal@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk or leans.sch.uk, lemoal@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk or leans.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely, Year 3 team